

<u>Class-5</u> <u>Chapter-8 (Patriotism)</u>

Date: 28/10/2020

Lecture Sheet-2

Story of Bidula's Patriotism:

At that time, the king of the Sind attacked the kingdom of Soubir. Sindraja the king of the Sind captured Souvira and Sanjaya lost the kingdom. But, Sanjaya was not trying at all to recover the lost kingdom. On the other hand, the queen Bidula could not bear the subservience. She said to her son Sanjaya, "It seems that you are not my son. My son cannot be such a coward. Remember, your father, the king of Soubir. What a mettle and courage he had! He cannot at all accept this subservience. Be brave. Defeat the enemy and recover the lost kingdom."

Sanjaya said, "What will you gain, mother, if I die in the war? What benefit is it to you even if you get hold of the whole world?" Bidula was inflamed to anger. She said, "Death for protection of the independence of the country is indeed the death of a hero. We are to die one day. Let you die if it is a war for independence or making the kingdom free from enemies. So either independence or death, make it a pledge and plunge into a war like a hero."

Sanjaya's delusion was removed with Bidula's words and he was inspired and fought. The king of Sindh was defeated and Sanjaya got back the lost kingdom. The kingdom of Soubira was trembled with the shouts of victory by the subjects. Sanjaya was congratulated.

And Bidula remained memorable with the glory of patriotism. It's really a wonder to think how much patriotism a mother had to advance her son to the edge of death. Bidula was such a patriot.

We will also be patriot like Bidula. We will love our country. We will work for the welfare, the progress and upholding the independence of our country.

••••••



Hindu Religion Worksheet of Class-5 Chapter-8 (Patriotism)

Worksheet-2 <u>Date: 28/10/2020</u>

1. Fill in the blanks with appropriate words:

a) Man is born in a definite of the world.
b) Love for the country is called
c) A patriot protects the independence of his country through
d) A patriot his life laughingly.
e) With the glory of patriotism remained memorable.
f) We will love our
g) Patriotism is the source of
h) Patriotism creates, zeal and a spirit of work in man.
i) Bidula was the queen of the kingdom
j) is the son of Bidula.
k) Bidula remained with the glory of patriotism.
1) Sanjaya's was removed with Bidula's words.
m) The king of attacked the kingdom of Soubir.
n) Bidula said, "My son cannot be such a".
o) Patriotism works as an power for progress of the
country and the nation.

2. Answer the following short questions:

- a) What is patriotism?
- b) How does a patriot protect the independence of his country?
- c) What does patriotism create in a man?
- d) Why did Bidula reproach her son?
- e) "Defeat the enemy and recover the lost kingdom" __ who said this and to whom?
- f) Why did Bidula tell Sanjaya to go for a war?
- g) What did Sanjaya answer when Bidula told him to fight?

3. <u>Match the Column-A with Column-B to make complete sentences:</u>

Column-A	Column-B
1) A deep love	a) was trembled.
2) Patriotism is	b) grows for the country.
3) The importance of patriotism	c) patriot like Bidula.
4) Either independence	d) we will work.
5) With the shouts of victory, the	e) is unlimited.
kingdom of Soubir	
6) We will also be	f) the mother of humanity.
7) To uphold the independence of the	g) respectable.
country	
	h) or death.

4. Write the correct answer in your answer script:

a) Which is the book where we ge	t the tale of the queen
Bidula?	
i) Ramayana	ii) Purana
iii) Upanishad	iv) Mahabharata
b) Who was the queen of the king	gdom of Soubira?
i) Abala	ii) Mridula
iii) Bidula	iv) Chapala
c) How many sons did Bidula hav	ve?
i) One	ii) Two
iii) Three	iv) Four
d) What's the name of Bidula's so	on?
i) Vijoya	ii) Sanjaya
iii) Durjoya	iv) Ajoya
e) Who attacked the kingdom of S	Soubir?
i) Angaraja	ii) Bidehraja
iii) Sindraja	iv) Magadhraja
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •